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 17 March 2017  

 

Dear Alex, 

MRASCo Offer of Support for UNC 0593 Assessment 
Thank you for your letter of 03 March 2017 offering support for the UNC 0593 assessment 
activity. This was discussed at the UNC Modification Panel meeting yesterday (16 March 
2017) and Panel Members welcomed your kind offer. I would also note that, after 
consideration of a request from the iGT UNC Modification Panel, iGT 095 will be included in a 
joint workgroup with UNC 0593. 

The initial meeting of the combined workgroup will be on Thursday 23 March at Consort 
House, Solihull and commencing at 10.30. The documentation for this meeting can be found 
at http://www.gasgovernance.co.uk/dist/230317. 

Please confirm with the Joint Office the names of any attendees from MRASCo. 

Panel considered that your support would be most helpful if you could attend the workgroup 
meetings and share the approach taken for the MRA and, in particular, the content of the 
Privacy Impact Assessment (if you feel that the document itself cannot be shared due to 
confidentiality reasons) described in your letter. 

Thank you again for your support. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Les Jenkins on 07909 686661 if you would like to discuss 
anything further. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Alex Plant (via email) 

Chairperson, UNC Modification Panel 

By email 
 
 
 
Alex Travell 
Chairman MRA Service Company 


